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OWNERSHIP REPORTS 
 
WLIG-LD filed its biennial ownership for 2019 as required by the FCC’s rules, reporting 

no changes to the station's ownership.  Unfortunately, due to an inadvertent oversight, the report 
was not filed in a timely manner.  Upon learning of the error, WLIG-LD took immediate steps to 
rectify the problem and submitted the report on March 30, 2021. 


